
From: Braun, Jack D (Jack.Braun@ontariocountyny.gov)
To: devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org
Subject: CPN-21-034 & CPN-21-035 comments
Date: Monday, May 10, 2021 2:27:58 PM

Good afternoon -

Sewer District comments on the noted applications:

CPN-21-034:                Plans are under review.  Plans are unclear whether a new/additional connection will be made
to the private sanitary system owned by the Davidson Landing Association and/or whether a new connection is
allowed under the Association's agreement with the District.  District will forward information to the County
Attorney for interpretation.  If the intent is to abandon the current connection and combine with the new, plan
approval by the District Supervisor as well as a lateral renovation permit will be required.

CPN-21-035:                Discussions have taken place between the District and the developer's engineer.  Preliminary
plans are currently under review.  Comments will be provided to the engineer.

-jack

John D. Braun
Junior Engineer, CLCSD

Ontario County Department of Public Works
2962 County Road 48
Canandaigua, New York  14424
(585) 396-4049
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